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October 30, 2006

Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc.
16515 Bataan Court ‘
Noblesville, IN 46062

To Whom It May Concern:

We are sending this as a letter of commendation and appreciation for the work done on the
new Hubbard County Law Enforcement Center Project by Project Superintendent Travis
Bush. Travis was very professional and courteous during the construction phase. Open
communication is very important:-when working on a construction project and Travis
answered any questions that we had, listened to and addressed our concerns. Travis and
employees like him reflect pesitively on their employers. They add to the reputation of
your company, Pauly Jail, as being a professional and reputable business.

We opened our 116 bed Detention Center on May 24, 2006, and Travis has been very
prompt in addressing issues when they have arisen. He kept in contact with me and kept
me informed of the status if it was taking longer than normal to resolve. He called ahead.
of time to check to see that I was available and: that it was convenient for him to come to the
facility to resolve and issue. That is greatly appreciated as I often had contractors show ap
when I was on my way out the door, in a meeting or not even in the office needing to see me
about a problem or issue., He also follows up to make sure everythmg is still operating

properly.

Travis Bush is a valuable asset to your company.

Sincerely,

Sherrl Klasen
Jail Admmlstrator S
Hubbard County Detentlon Center

An Egqual Opporiunity Employer




